GRRP CLUB BOARD MEETING – NOVEMBER 2, 2020
Meeting called to order at 5:30 PM.  Present were Ron Carr, Bob DaBakey, Lee McCormick, Cam Zwart, Vern Bouws, guest Cassie Coulston, and Larry Logsdon.

Minutes from the September 14, 2020 meeting were read and approved. The annual minutes  were also read and approved.
Treasure’s Report
Lee McCormick read details and covered transition of the Treasure-ship.

Committee Reports 
Membership & Promotions – no report
Air – continues with bench rifle and one handed pistol Monday afternoon & evening.  Precision air pistol practice continues Tuesday and Thursday.  Discussion concerning Demmer closing and taking over pistol matches in January, February, and March 2021.

Rifle – 11/22 small bore and air rifle match at GRRPC.  This match will be CMP sanctioned.  12/12 junior air rifle at GRRPC.  Future matches held at GRRPC in the future.  Intent is to replace Demmer schedule since they have closed.  Applications being made for junior Olympic qualification.

See attachment for a complete list of available matches.
Building – no report.

Juniors – six attending on Saturdays.  Our juniors program has turned out one individual receiving a Division 1 signing.

President’s Report – we have two electronic scoring units in place with two more coming.  Goal is to have six more in 2021.Covid-19, no concerns expressed to date.  NRA Grant approved and received.
New Business
An additional CPL Instructor has been identified.  This person wants to use our club for teaching and qualifications.  No problems expressed by the Board.  We will have a Board/Club member present when they begin to be certain club rules are followed.  This individual plans to use the club Sundays after open shooting.  Motion made and approved to allow State Of Michigan approved CPL Instructors to conduct CPL classes at GRRPC.
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Member Accident Insurance – renewal of $238/year, motion made and approved to renew for 2021.

Meijers Games – 2/13 & 2/14 is confirmed.

Application made to host junior qualifier for Olympics.
Other Business
In order for us to hold USA Shooting Matches we need to set-up and electronic account with the bank.  Motion made and approved to establish an account.
Next Board meeting scheduled for December 7, 2020 at 5:30 PM.

Meeting adjourned at 6:40 PM. 

Respectively submitted,

Larry Logsdon

Secretary

Attachment: Winter/Spring Matched
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